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M e m o r a n d u m 
 

 TO: Doctor Cheryl Bettigole 

  Acting Commissioner, Department of Public Health 

 

 FROM: Jo Rosenberger Altman, Senior Attorney     

 

 DATE: September 8, 2021 

 

 SUBJECT: Regulation Relating to the Clean Indoor Air Worker Protection Law and to 

Evidence-Based Health Information Messages and Signs Required in 

Establishments Where Indoor Hookah or E-Hookah Use is Permitted 

 

 

 

I have reviewed the Regulation Relating to the Clean Indoor Air Worker Protection 

Law and to Evidence-Based Health Information Messages and Signs Required in 

Establishments Where Indoor Hookah or E-Hookah Use is Permitted, attached hereto.  I find 

the regulation to be legal and in proper form.  In accordance with Section 8-407(a) of The 

Philadelphia Home Rule Charter, you may now forward these regulations to the Department 

of Records where they will be made available for public inspection.   

 

 

           
_____________________ 

     Jo Rosenberger Altman  

     Senior Attorney  

 


